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Coonceil Valley Corpagh Doolish 

  
 

 

 
 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 

 
NOTICE TO PENSIONS SERVICE PROVIDERS 

 
Expressions of interest are invited from suitably qualified and experienced 
organisations interested in providing actuarial and/or pensions administration 
and/or investment consultancy services under a five year contract 
commencing 1st April 2019. 
 
An application pack may be obtained by telephoning the offices of the Finance 
Department on (01624) 696341. 
 
The formal application for inclusion on the Select List must be submitted no 
later than 5:00 p.m. on Friday, the 25th of May, 2018. 
 
Any queries in respect of the above should be directed to Mr E P Pierce, 
Assistant Chief Officer (Finance) at the address below. 
 
 
K J Rice, Chief Executive, Town Hall, Ridgeway Street, Douglas, Isle 
of Man IM99 1AD 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 


